
 
 

Week ending 
26/01/18

Daisy Class
Respect - kind words, 

kind hands 

Kind hands and kind words!
We have been talking about how 

important it is to have kind hands and 
to use our words. We thought of how 
we could use kind words and how using 
a calm, gentle voice is much nicer than 

shouting when we want to say 
something. We also thought about how 
lovely it is to celebrate each other and 

say kind things to one another. It 
makes the other person feel good and 

it makes us feel good too!

'i' sound 
This week we have learnt the 'i' 

sound. We thought carefully 
about anything that begins with 

'i' we came up with 'igloo, insect, 
instruments, ill and iguana!' We 
also learnt an 'i' song about inky 
the mouse. (search Jolly Phonics 

'i' song on YouTube!)

Staying healthy
To help your children remain 

healthy, we are reminding them 
to wash their hands regulary. 
We use soap and wash them 
carefully after the toilet, 

before eating and after any 
messy activity. 

Number of the week 
This week we explored the number 6! 

We talked about the different 
places that we could see the number 
6 - some of us have it on our front 

door! Then we all had a go at drawing 
the number 6 in lots of different 

places...even in shaving foam! 
Home Learning: Can you spot the 

number 6 or the letter i  
anywhere? 

Parent meeting

Many thanks to all those who 
were able to attend the parent 

meeting on Wednesday. The 
PowerPoint presentation is 

available to view on the school 
website. Please do not hesitate to 

ask if you have any questions!

Cake Sale

Thank you so much to all those 
who donated cakes for the 
Daisy Class cake sale today! 

The children were very excited 
and we talked about what we 

would spend the money on. We 
will update you once we have 

purchased the new equipment. 


